



Hi guys,

I have had several inquiries as to whether we should cancel the luncheon tomorrow due to the possibility of bad driving conditions with icy roads.

My thinking is that the precip is ending and even though there is likely some icy patches on the rural roads, the sun is supposed to come out by early AM tomorrow and the temp is forecast to be above freezing by noon or so. This may be an optimistic view of things, so if everyone is ok with it, I will keep an eye on the reported conditions and if things don't look good, I will put out the word that we have cancelled by early tomorrow morning, around 8 am or so.

If anyone wants to recommend cancelling earlier than that, let me know and if enough of you feel we should pull the plug by tonight then we will just cancel.

I have to go to Tampa later this week to be with my very sick sister who lives alone, has cancer and is not doing well. I may be there for several weeks, so if we reschedule I would like to make it in early Feb, although I don't need to be there for you guys to meet and have a fun lunch if you want to reschedule earlier. Maybe Al Zambrano can handle the details since he volunteered to help as needed. I can coordinate with him from Tampa.

Stay tuned for updates, but for now the lunch is still on.

Dave



Dave Newell
davebnewell@gmail.com

Copyright © 2018 GoldenEagles Retiree Association, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can [update your preferences](#) or [unsubscribe from this list](#).

MailChimp